
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 17, 2019 
 
 
 
Pres. Ashanti Hamilton 
City Hall  
200 E. Wells Street, Rm 205  
Milwaukee, WI 53202   
 
Dear President Hamilton, 
 
It is my great pleasure to write a letter of recommendation for Griselda Aldrete for the position 
of Executive Director of the Fire and Police Commission of the City of Milwaukee. Ms. Aldrete 
has truly been a servant leader in our community over the years in the area of community 
organizing, her work with law officials and her work in the community at large.  
 
Ms. Aldrete is compassionate, strategic and of great integrity. She has built strong connections 
within the legal community, public officials, the business community and the wider community.  
She has a true passion for our city and for a stronger and better future for the citizens of 
Milwaukee. She has been a member of the Greater Milwaukee Committee and active in our 
work. 
 
I was very pleased to learn of Ms. Aldrete’s appointment and hope that the Common Council 
will move with diligence and expediency in confirming her appointment. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Julia Taylor, President 
Greater Milwaukee Committee 
 
 
 
 

 
 


